
New Photographs in Dollie’s Corner

 

This article was featured in Library Notes, #47 (Spring 2008). 

The Galter Library recently received a gift of photographs from Dr. David W. Cugell, professor emeritus of pulmonary and
critical care medicine.  Dr. Cugell is an accomplished photographer and has participated in many Art in the Atrium
exhibitions.  A good friend of the library, Dr. Cugell’s donation shows different scenes of the Chicago lakefront.  The
photographs are now hanging in Dollie's Corner on the second floor of the library. Thanks to Dr. Cugell for his generous
gift.
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